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For immediate release: 
March 24, 2022 
 

 

Portion of Omao Road to be closed on March 31 from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
 

OMAO - The Department of Water (DOW) announces that a portion of Omao Road; from Kaumuali‘i Highway to 
Eke Road, will be closed for road work on Thursday, March 31 from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m., weather permitting.  
 
Motorists are advised to plan accordingly for the temporary road closure and use alternate routes.  Road closure 
signs will be posted. 
 
Water service will be turned off to approximately 4 customers on Omao Road in order to accommodate the 
road work.  Customers will be notified via door-to-door notice. 
 
To monitor water service announcements and updates from DOW, visit www.facebook.com/KauaiDOW.  
 
For more information, please call the Department of Water at 245-5461. 
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